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The Austrian Review of International and European Law (ARIEL) is committed to 

academic integrity by upholding standards of publication ethics and addressing any 

form of publication malpractice. The ethical guidelines of ARIEL follow the core 

principles of publication ethics as articulated by the Committee on Publication 

Ethics (COPE). The resources developed by COPE may be found on their website. 

 

Authors should in particular take account of the following documents: 

• Brill’s Ethical and Legal Conditions  

• Brill’s Publication Ethics 

 

Peer reviewers should in particular take account of the following documents: 

• Brill’s Publication Ethics 

 

The Editorial Team is committed to ethical practice as in particular outlined in the 

following documents: 

• Brill’s Code of Conduct for Editors 

• Brill’s Publication Ethics 

 

Anyone that considers that these ethical guidelines have not been upheld may raise 

their concerns with the editors and/or the managing editor, as indicated in the 

ARIEL General Information for Authors, or contact publicationethics@brill.com. 
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